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June 8, 2015 

 

Dear Men of ’66, 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR JUNE 3-5, 2016. THE 5Oth CLASS REUNION 

FOR “THE CLASS OF WABASH” IS WHEN WE BECOME GOLDEN LITTLE 

GIANTS!  DON’T MISS THIS TERRIFIC AND HISTORIC EVENT!!! 

 

How did this happen so quickly?  We will be celebrating our 50th reunion next June, and 

we want and need you and your guests to attend-so please mark your calendars now and 

plan to attend this historic event.  BIG BASH, as it is now known, is a great weekend and 

those who have attended in the past always rave about the great experience.  You will be 

hearing more in the future, but please reserve this weekend-you will be so glad you did! 

 

Big Bash 2015 just ended, and the class of 1965 set new records for number of attendees 

at 76 and Annual Giving participation at 58.1%  So, we have our goals now of at least 77 

attendees and 58.2% giving participation.  We can SMOKE the class of 1965!  

 

Jay Fisher and I have been working on details for this reunion for the past two months, 

and we have some great volunteers (as noted below) but we need more help (as also 

noted below.)  Please step up and help us make this the best 50
th

 ever.  Here are some 

details to date: 

 

Co-chairmen- Cal Black and Jay Fisher 

Gift Committee members- Cal Black, Bill Cook, Jay Fisher, Dave Krattebol, Roger 

Lumpp, Jay Williams.   

Living unit representatives (College to provide all contact information)- 

Beta Theta Pi- Ernie “Chip” Johnson and Mel Machuca 

Delta Tau Delta- Dennis Whigham 

Independents- Jay Williams (we need more representatives for the Independents) 

Kappa Sigma- Larry Haugh 

Lambda Chi Alpha-John Lennes 

Phi Delta Theta- Ned Luce 

Phi Gamma Delta- Charlie Ayers and Roger Lumpp 

Phi Kappa Psi- Roger Thies 
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Sigma Chi- Jay Fisher 

Tau Kappa Epsilon- Ken Schild 

Chapel Sing Arrangements- Black/ Fisher 

Song Leader- Bill Cook 

50
th

 Reunion book- Charlie Bell and John Flanagan (they met on 5/13 and say we will 

have the best 50
th

 reunion book ever!) 

Reunion shirt and hat selection- Black/ Fisher 

Reunion shirt and hat coordinator-??  Need someone to manage the spread sheet on 

orders and collection of money. 

Hospitality on campus- Marsha Black and Marty Fisher 

Hospitality at motel on Friday and Saturday nights-??? It easily pays for itself with a 

donation jar-plus it is a hoot!! 

Guest Goodie Bags- Marsha Black and Marty Fisher 

Possible class golf outing on Thursday and dinner- Jay Fisher 

Faculty guests- give us some ideas of whom you would like to attend our class dinner. 

 

These are just a few of the areas we have identified so far, and if you have other 

suggestions please let us know and we will include them in this great weekend. And, if 

you would like to volunteer for any of the activities please let us know.  Hey men, this is 

going to be a wonderful weekend and an event that we will all enjoy and remember 

forever. PLEASE BE PART OF IT!!!! 

 

“These fleeting years…” 

 

Cal Black 

 

P.S. -The College fiscal year ends on June 30, so if you have not made a gift to Wabash 

this fiscal year, please consider doing so before the end of June. 

 

 


